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Press release

The Belgian Debt Agency informs you that ING Bank NV has notified its decision to terminate its
Primary Dealership for Belgian Government Debt Securities as per 1st of September 2019. This is a
consequence of an internal strategic review by the bank, prompting it to partially downscale their
Euro denominated government bond business.
The BDA wishes to thank ING Bank NV and their teams for the excellent and dedicated service it
provided throughout the years.
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